
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 13, 2007 
 
 
TO:  Kaveh Tagavi 
  Senate Council 
  201 Main Bldg. 
  CAMPUS 0032 
 
 
Dear Dr. Tagavi, 
 
I am transmitting to you the Proposal for the Doctor of Pharmacy (ParmD) / Masters in 
Public Policy (MPP) Dual Degree Program. This Program was approved by the Graduate 
Council on December 13, 2007.   
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
 
Jeannine Blackwell, Dean 
The Graduate School 
 
 
 
Cc: Sheila Brothers 
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